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Stemcell United Limited (ASX: SCU) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Stemcell United Limited (‘SCU’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of SCU, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 14 December 2020 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 
Corey Lian 
Listings Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
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STEMCELL UNITED LIMITED 
ACN 009 104 330 

Level 12, 680 George Street, Sydney, NSW 2000, Australia 
 

10 December 2020 
 

Australian Securities Exchange 
 
Attention: Mr Corey Lian 
 
Trading Halt 
 
SCU would like to request for a trading halt. 
 
1. Reasons for the trading halt:  
The Company would like to make an announcement in relation to a placement. 
 
2. How long you want the trading halt to last: 
SCU would like the trading halt to last till the announcement on the placement is made or on 11 December 
2020 (ie re-commence trading on 14 December 2020), whichever is earlier.  
 
3. The event you expect to happen that will end the trading halt: 
SCU hopes to be able to make the announcement in relation to results of the placement.  
 
4. Are you are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted: 
No 
 
5. Any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt 
No 
 
Thanks 
 
Chow Yee Koh 
Company Secretary 
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